
 

 
 

June 18, 2021 

 

Michele McPherson 

City Administrator 

City of Princeton 

705 Second Street 

Princeton, MN 55371 

 

Re:  Reconstruct Taxiway A & Partial Connecting Taxiways and Install New Medium Intensity Taxiway 

         Lighting System, AIP #3-27-0081-018-2021, KLJ #141217110 

 

Dear Ms. McPherson:  

 

The bid opening for the above referenced project was held on Thursday, June 10, 2021.  Seven (7) bids 

were received and none were rejected.  The Bid Tabulation is enclosed. 

 

The bids received were as follows: 

 

1. Knife River Corporation – North Central  $977,729.53 

2. Kraemer Trucking & Excavating, Inc.  $992,760.46 

3. North Valley, Inc.     $1,022,586.97 

4. Minnesota Paving & Materials   $1,039,014.62 

5. G Urban Companies, Inc.   $1,155,719.25 

6. Duininck, Inc.     $1,194,520.31 

7. J.R. Ferche, Inc.     $1,533,288.30 

The Engineer’s Opinion of Probable Cost was $1,536,647.00 

 

The Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal for the project is 5.48%. Knife River Corporation has 

identified a DBE utilization for the project of 5.66% which meets the project requirements. Knife River 

Corporation also provided the required Buy American supporting documentation.  KLJ reviewed these 

documents and believes that Knife River Corporation met the requirements set forth in the Project 

Manual.   

 

Taking all information above into consideration, KLJ recommends award of the low bid for the Base Bid 

to Knife River Corporation. If the City agrees with this recommendation, please execute the following at 

your next board meeting: 

 



 

• Approve award of the Base Bid to Knife River Corporation in the amount of $977,729.53, 
contingent upon obtaining federal and state funding. 

• Authorize a representative to sign the Notice of Award and Agreement. 
 

Once the City has approved the award, KLJ will prepare the Notice of Award (NOA) for execution. The 

actual contract will not be presented to the City until the NOA has been signed by the Contractor. The 

Contractor will then prepare their payment and performance bonds, insurance certificates, other 

appropriate information as needed, and then KLJ will forward the contract package to the City for 

approval. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to assist you with your airport improvements.  Please contact me at 701-

936-5184 if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

KLJ 

 

 
 

John Glesne 

Project Engineer 

 

Enclosure(s): Bid Tabulation 

Project #: 141217110 

cc: Josh Brelje, Kevin Ensor, file 

 

 

 

 




